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August 1, 2022

Tobin Rockley

Rockley Family Foundation
PO Box 17930

Golden, CO 80402

Dear Tobin,

Thank you for choosing to invest in Puget Sound through your thoughtful gift to the School of
Music. Your support is invaluable and life-changing.

Together we are empowering a new generation of bold, visionary leaders. Your gift provides
crucial resources and creates positive momentum by enabling our talented Loggers to show up,
dream bigger, and connect their learning to the world around them. You are not only supporting
Puget Sound, but providing unique and powerful opportunities that prepare students to make a
difference in the lives of others and meet the challenges of the future head-on.

Thank you again for the stories you are making possible through your generosity. It is an honor
to be part of this extraordinary community with you, and I cannot wait to see the new heights we
will reach together.
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